



KN95 masks for students have arrived. If you would like one for your 

Dear Hopewell Families,
Happy Friday! Our week was "SNOW" much fun!  The weather cooperated with this
week's theme by beginning and ending with some snow. Students had an [arctic]
blast this week with all of the snow themed activities! 
It's hard to believe next week is February! Be sure to check out our February spirit
days and events below. 

COVID-Related Updates:

        child, please have them come to the main office upon arrival on Monday and    
        moving forward.          

Pick up/Drop Off Reminders:
 With a large number of drop offs and pick ups, please be 
mindful when entering and exiting our parking lot. 
Parents and students should cross at the cross walks. 
During parent pick up, please do not park in the lane at the 
entrance that leads up to the drop off/pickup area. We 
appreciate your patience and assistance keeping our kids, 
staff, and families safe.

Please do not hesitate to reach out to
me directly if you have any questions.
Have a marvelous weekend!
Lynn Chromiak, Principal

chromiakl@slsd.org 610-791-0200 Hopewell PTA    Hopewell Principal @HopewellElem

January 28, 2022

Quick Links

February lunch calendar




Covid-19 resources

Hopewell FAQ

Student Handbook

District Calendar

SLSD Technology Help Desk

 



https://www.slsd.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=18770&dataid=33008&FileName=Elem.%20Menu%20Feb.%202022.pdf
https://www.slsd.org/domain/1307
https://www.slsd.org/site/Default.aspx?PageID=12818
https://www.slsd.org/domain/1049
https://www.slsd.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=20581&dataid=37903&FileName=2021-2022%20SLSD%20Calendar.pdf
https://www.slsd.org/Page/13231
https://www.slsd.org/Page/13231


Virtual Dogsledding Assembly

SNOWSNOW  
MUCHMUCH  
FUN!FUN!






